
                                                   

                             
 

 

         

  

 

         

  

Dear Parents/ Carers 

This term has flown by and I can not believe how close to the end we are! Thank you everyone for the 

great turnout for Parents’ Evening, it was lovely to get to speak to so many of you. The teachers all 

reported how well it had gone. 

We are getting close to our Football Gala (9th June), I won’t be able to attend, unfortunately, due to a 

prior engagement but I look forward to hearing all about it. 

The P1/nursery transition is well underway, with us all looking forward to seeing them on ‘moving up 

day’ and as many parents as possible at the transition evening, 20th June at 6pm until 7pm. 

Moving up day is the 27th June and we are planning to have classes and teachers allocated by then. 

We are looking at having 5 classes next year and we are working hard at sorting these out. We are also 

working at where the classes will be allocated as we will be one less. 

Thank you for those that have returned the Sponsored Walk (forms so far, we have been getting them 

in thick and fast. 

There is a lot of preloved school uniforms and general clothing that has been washed and sorted by 

the Parent Forum which is available to anyone who wants or requires it. Please take advantage of this as 

there is a large amount of clothing that hardly looks worn and it would be a shame for it to go to waste. 

There is also the Food Share food at the school which is also there to be taken by anyone who requires 

it. There hasn’t been a lot of food in the food share lately but it is always worth a look.  

If anyone is finding it difficult at the moment with the rising cost of everything, please let us know and we 

will do what we can to point you in the right direction for help.  

I hope you all have a restful long weekend and are looking forward to the rest of the term and everything 

that is planned. 

 

Regards 

Glenna Hendry 

 

 

 

 

 

Glenna Hendry (Acting Head Teacher) 

Fyvie School 

Main Street 

Fyvie 

Turriff, AB53 8RD 

Telephone 01651 267400 
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Dates for Your Diary 

 

 

Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th June- Local Holiday 

Friday 9th June- Football Gala 

Wednesday 14th June- P1/Nursery trip 

Thursday 15th June- Sponsored Walk 

Thursday 22nd June- Sponsored Walk alternative date 

Friday 16th June- P2/3 Café 

Tuesday 20th June- P1 Information Evening 

Week beginning 26th June- P7 Transition Turriff Academy 

Tuesday 27th June- Moving Up Day 

Friday 30th June- P1/2 Café 

 

Wednesday 5th July P7 Assembly- time to be confirmed 

Friday 7th July – Awards Ceremony- time to be confirmed 

Monday 9th July-Monday 21st August- Summer Holiday 

Monday 21st August In-Service Day, only staff in 

Tuesday 22nd August- 2023-2023 School session starts 

 

 

 

 

 


